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20 October 2022 

 

Hello Curtin Families, 

 

Unfortunately, due to work being done at the school during the summer holidays we will 

be unable to run a school holiday program from Curtin Primary School.  

Our access to the school has been restricted and therefore unable to run the holiday 

program for the entire duration of the December and January School Holidays.  

We understand that this is an inconvenience to families, however, we want to assure you 

that we do have enough space at our other WCS School Holiday Programs to 

accommodate your child during this holiday period.  

Our holiday programs will be available to view online on Friday 11 November 2022. 

Our holiday programs open from Monday 19 December – Friday 27 January (shutdown 

dates 26/12/2022 – 02/01/2023) 

- Garran 

- Red Hill 

- Duffy 

Programs open from Monday 9 January – Friday 27 January. 

- Torrens 

- Wanniassa 

- Evelyn Scott 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact me at oshc@wcs.org.au 

 

Regards,  

Samantha Reeves 

Manager, Out of School Hours Care and Inclusion 
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